On Thursday September 5 Chip Neer, Doug & Jan Ort, and Arnie & Joyce
Danner traveled 81 miles to Chapter O-2 to pick up the District Travel
Plaque from Jim & Deb Wheatstone, Chapter Directors. Shortly after we
arrived Angola U showed up with only 56 miles distance. They had a full
house for their meeting and we all had an enjoyable time.
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